
 
 

  

I want to take this opportunity to invite any ideas that you would like 

adding to our curriculum for your children. We have statutory     

elements we have to include but we are revamping it slightly over 

the summer to make it even more relevant to our children. Any   

ideas please send them via the questionnaire facility on our website 

titled, ‘Curriculum Ideas’. I intend to do a lot more work with      

families, bringing you in to talk to the children in the autumn term, 

about your lives and careers, looking at where you live, what type of 

house, the make up of our families.  

I also want it to be a regular thing that you send us postcards when 

you go on holiday or give us photographs of any family who live 

abroad so the children can add these to our map of the world–   

making the learning more real to them. We are asking the children 

about what they would like to learn and experience. I look forward 

to hearing your ideas. 

We will also train up volunteers for Forest School in the Autumn. 

Curriculum News 
Staffing Update: 

We are interviewing on the last day of term for a new member of 

staff.  I will let you know over the holidays if we are successful in 

appointing. Please remember regardless of appointments we are 

opening school earlier from the 5th September so that will help 

with dropping off before work. 

Uniform update– we have decided to phase out green to bring in purple 

over the next academic year !! I am liaising with Zips and Snips in    

Southport ( 01704 510166) and they will be 

taking orders over the holidays ready for    

September. I will email details out on school 

spida once it is finalized. The new logo is about 

to be digitized! We are 

very excited.  

Ta da! Here it is!!  

Women’s first place!!! 

Very amused!! 



  

 

Pinfold News 
July 2022 #2 

Hello All,  

I was so excited about Sports Day I had to 

send you a second July newsletter!            

A massive thank you for such a wonderful 

turn out and for everyone who joined in so whole heartedly. It 

was an excellent day– I loved it! I was very relieved that I did not 

slip up with my welly wanging shouting!! 

I am going to award a few virtual trophies to some parents on 

here! The golden wellie is awarded to Phil Davis! 

The silver to Alfie and Harvey’s  

grandad! Whoop whoop! 

(I can’t work out the scores for bronze– 

apologies!!) 

1st and 2nd in the  

parents race. See over-

leaf for 3rd place (1st 

woman's -in Laura’s 

words!!!) 

It was a very jolly end 

to a very difficult 

school year. Thank you 

everyone! 

A great end of 
term!  

We had a lot of fun! 


